
 
Extraordinary announcement 

 
 
Gedeon Richter Plc. is pleased to announce that with effect from 1 August 2017 Mr. Tibor 
Horváth will be appointed to the role of Commercial Director of the Company.  
 
 
Mr. Tibor Horváth has been employed since 1999 by Richter in various commercial positions 
and since 2005 has led its commercial subsidiary, Gedeon Richter Pharma GmbH, based in 
Germany. 
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